The Arkansas State Board of Public Accountancy is proposing changes to its Rules. These changes
involve updates of definitions, modifications of the requirements for retired status, creation of a new
status for disabled CPAs, rules for the new peer review requirement, and clarification within the Code of
Professional Conduct about when records can be withheld for unpaid fees. Comments on the proposed
changes may be made at a public hearing to be held on November 17, 2017 at 9:00 am in Room 307 -
College of Business, University of Central Arkansas — 201 Donaghey Ave., Conway, AR 72035. Written
comments may also be submitted via email through November 16, 2017 to asbpa@arkansas.gov. Please

see the Board’s website to review the proposed changes http://www.asbpa.arkansas.gov/proposed-
rule-changes



